
Saltash Neighbourhood Plan - Report to Annual Meeting with Parishioners of 

Saltash 

 

No report to be received since the Neighbourhood plan was adopted in 2022. 

A review may be required in 2026/2027. 

Due to a considerable number of planning changes scheduled for the near future, 

Saltash Neighbourhood Plan may require updates. 

End of Report 

Cllr B Samuels 

 


